
NO NUCLEAR ACTION IN BONN 

 

On 4 April 2009 the anti-nuclear action was hold in Bonn, where 
negotiations on climate change within UNFCCC have been 
continued. Action was organized by “Women in Europe for 
Common Future” together with “Ecodefence!” group. There are 
around 15 representatives from Russia, Germany, Kazakhstan, 
Kyrgyzstan and Tajikistan participated in the action.  
 
Early morning in front of the Maritim hotel (where negotiation 
were taken place) activists unroll the banners with “No nuclear 
in CDM, JI and technology transfer” and “More equity in climate 

protection” lively slogans. Hasten to negotiations official delegates and non-governmental organizations 
observers have received an information leaflets with anti-nuclear arguments and the familiar "Mickey 
Mouse ears" emblazoned with the radiation symbol together with the Declaration on importance to solve 
climate change issues without nuclear energy.  
 
NGOs Call for removal of the Option to “Include Nuclear Activities” in the Clean Development Mechanism 
(CDM) and Joint Implementation (JI)” were signed by more then 300 organization from almost 50 
countries across the globe and was presented on 14th Conference of the parties of UNFCCC in Poznan, 
Poland December last year. 
 
In declaration it is particularly stated that nuclear energy is contradicting sustainable development and 
requests a lot of funds and investments. Nuclear power steals “time and money” that would be better 
invested in energy efficiency and renewable technologies. Nuclear energy is dangerous for environment 

and human health and could provide only marginal reduction in greenhouse gas emissions. 

 
«Nuclear energy – it is too small, too late, too expansive and too DANGEROUSE!» - said Sabine Bock, 
from WECF Germany. 
Find more on www.wecf.eu  


